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M/Y ANDROMEDA

Letter of recommendation
Date:

Capt. Marko Juri¢ Dec. 11. 2023.
M/Y Andromeda, Extra 96
Through Palumbo shipyard

To Whom It May Concern:

I hereby confirm that the company “Marinelli Sisto Yacht Services” worked on
board M/Y Andromeda during the period from 16. Sept. to 15. Dec. 2023. on
various tasks exterior and interior, such as teak and deck caulking, window and
door sealing both decks.In interior complete galley sealing, touch up on wood
work, crew area bathroom sealing.

The work was done seriously and professionaly with a lot of care for details by
exemplary staff. The work was carried out in the agreed time and budget frame.

I therefore intend to use their services again when necessary.

Kind regards

apt. MarkoJuri¢

E +385994133114 Vrboran 43, E juric.marko04@gmail.com
21000 Split
Croatia



